
Parents with the end of the year fast approaching, the 6th grade graduation 
committee would like to remind you of some important dates right around 
the corner! 
Important dates and deadline 
1.       June 4th  - Deadline to receive pictures for Student Memory DVD 
(Details below) 

2.       June 14th -  6th Grade Graduation Celebration Ceremony – 1:30 to 
3:00 pm 

3.       June 15  6th Grade Party at Strattonwood Pool – 9:30 – 2:00 pm 

  
What we need from you: 
10.00 Donation 
•         A flyer should be on its way home asking for a 10 .00 donation to 
support the 6th grade activities. 

Photos of your student to be included in the Memory DVD 
•         1 -  Baby Picture 

•         1 -  present day picture 

•         1 -  Past Picture (any grade K-5) 

How do I get the pictures to the committee? 
•         Please  scan or send JPG files via email or send in a picture with your 
child’s name  and teacher written on the back (in an envelope)  (We will 
have an envelope in the classroom to collect the pictures) 

What if I have Questions regarding the ceremony, party, want to 
volunteer or have questions regarding the request for Pictures please send 
us an email!! 
Thank you for your help and support! 
6th Grade Celebration Committee 
 Jodi Scheffler - JodiScheffler@comcast.net, Happy Tsantilas- 
Greektexan7@aol.com   and Lisa Jahnke- Ljahnke@expedia.com 
 	
  


